
Women of Faith—La Farge Craft Show 

 

The Women of Faith were at the La Farge Craft Show on December 2, 2017 to sell 

crafts and baked goods. The baked goods were the biggest hit and we sold out by the 

end of the day. The Women of Faith were able to raise approximately $225 for our food 

baskets that we distribute later in the month.   

This craft show is also always a good time to see and talk with community people and 

to tell them about our upcoming Soup Supper and Auction on February 3, 2018.  At 

that event, we will be raising money to help God's Youth Ministry (GYM) with their cost 

for roof raising and remodeling.  Hope to see you there!   


